
 
 

Please return this portion of the form by Wednesday, September 20, 2017. 

 BROADLANDS PUBLIC SCHOOL 

NITWITS LICE PREVENTION PARTICIPATION 

 

Head lice are a concern of many parents of school-aged children. The most common places for children to come into 

contact with head lice are schools, sleepovers, playgrounds, or sporting events. Infestations can happen easily when 

children are playing together. 

Last year, we introduced a proactive lice check program for all students at Broadlands. Certified professionals from 

Nitwits Lice Removal Team came to the school and spent approximately five minutes with every student, thoroughly 

checking for lice. They returned to check any children who were absent on the check day and even checked children who 

had previously been treated for lice. 

The program will continue this year, with three lice checks already scheduled in the fall, winter and spring. The total cost 

for all three lice checks is $5.00 per student.  

For more information about lice or the Nitwits School Lice Check program, please visit our website at 

www.broadlandssac.com. 

To avoid infestations, all students at Broadlands must be checked for lice during these scheduled checks. Please 

complete and return one form per family by Wednesday, September 20.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Please tear off this portion of the form and return one form per family by Wednesday, September 20, 2017.  

Please make cheques payable to Broadlands SAC. 

 

 Child’s Name Teacher Grade Room # Cost 

1     $ 5.00 

2     $ 5.00 

3     $ 5.00 

4     $ 5.00 

Total Amount Enclosed:  

  Cheque made out to Broadlands SAC  Cash Online Payment Confirmation Number: 

 

 


